Jane Rasely

From: John Kist <johnkist@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 6:41 PM
To: PCD

Subject: Winslow Hotel

Hi

| live near the site and just a quick note as the initial comment period is closing:

Very concerned about the outdoor venue for noise and also concerned about the limited parking on site placing
pressure on the neighborhood streets.

Many details need to be worked out/changed before | could support the project as planned to date.
Thx,
John Kist

Thx

John Kist



